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ANNUAL PARISH MEETING – 28TH APRIL 2025 – 7.30pm
The above Annual Parish Meeting is taking place at the Great Horwood and Singleborough Village Hall on the above date. 
The Chairman of the Parish Council will give a report on its activities over the last year along with reports from local organisations.  There will also be a brief update on the development of the new Neighbourhood Plan for Great Horwood.
This is a chance for the organisations that the Parish Council have supported and helped with funding explain to everyone how this has supported them – a great chance to share good news.  
The Parish Council would like to encourage as many residents as possible to get involved and to attend this meeting.
Please come and join us. 
LITTER PICK 
The next annual Litter Pick is due to take place Saturday 10th May 2025 at 11am. 
Last year’s Litter pick collected several large sacks of rubbish from around the roads in the village, but we could still do more…
If you could spare an hour to come and help keep your community tidy that would be really appreciated.  We do not have anyone that regularly clears up the rubbish that is left during the year, so your contribution to keeping this village tidy is crucial. 
A map of the village will be given to those attending and directions of where to go to first will be given – let’s see if we can cover the whole village…
Litter picks will be provided, although we only have a limited amount, so first come first served.  If you have a hi vi jacket, can you please bring that with you, we have some but not enough for everyone.   Black heavy-duty sacks will be given out along with a map. Please can you bring your own gloves, gardening gloves are best, as thorns and sharp objects tend to tear plastic gloves. 
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FLOWER PLANTERS
A new contractor has been secured to oversee the planting and maintenance of the planters in the village - more news to follow. 
WELCOME PACK
If you are new to the village and have not yet received a Welcome pack, please email Cllr Gilbey with your address and one will be delivered to you johnwgilbeypc@gmail.com
FOCUS ONLINE
Did you know that there is an online edition of Focus with every copy from February 2012? 
So, if you have mislaid your copy and can’t find the information you need, just log onto 
https://e-voice.org.uk/ghpc/focus-magazine/

INFORMATION SHARING GROUP
This is a good way of communicating useful information to villagers. If you would like to receive information first hand, such as Thames Valley Police info, roadworks updates and other ad hoc information, please contact the Clerk on clerk@greathorwoodpc.org.uk if you are interested and you can be added to the email group. 
NEXT MEETING OF THE PARISH COUNCIL
The next meeting will be held on Monday 14th April 2025 at 7.30pm in the  
There is always a public participation period when members of the public can have their say – please feel free to attend.  The Notice of the meeting is advertised on the Parish Council website and the noticeboard in the High Street. 
Minutes of meetings can be found on the noticeboard and the Parish Council website.
e-voice.org.uk/ghpc/ 
image1.jpeg
YOUR
COMMUNITY
NEEDS YOU!




